Feb. 19, 2013
Jian-Xia Cheng, Editorial Office, Director 
World Series Journals 

Baishideng Publishing Group Co., Limited 

Room 903, Building D, 
No.62 Dongsihuan Zhonglu, Chaoyang District, 
Beijing 100025, China 

Telephone: +86-10-8538-1892 

E-mail: j.x.cheng@wjgnet.com 

Re: Manuscript (MS) revision No: 1554

  MS title: Evaluation of myocardial infarction patients after coronary revasculation by Dual-phase multi-detector computed tomography: Now and Future.

Dear Dr. Cheng,

I am sending the revised MS, which has seen reviewed again by myself carefully. We have rewritten the MS with two big changes according to the reviewers’ comments. We have tried our best to improve the typo-grammatics of English. I believe that this MS is currently in the best status as far as the English is concern. 
We appreciate your kindly assistance for further process in publishing our work in your journal. 
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